
Plainsboro Rescue Squad 
 

June Monthly Meeting (Hybrid) 
June 16th, 2022 

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 8:05 PM by President Arun Bantvak. Roll 
Call followed.  23 members present, 19 eligible to vote. Quorum met.  

MOTION: Motion to approve the May 2022 monthly minutes was made by Neena Karnad, 
seconded by Don Vadakan 

VOTE: MOTION CARRIED. 

Introduction and Prospective New Members – Arun Bantval on behalf of Brian Gould  

Ryan Vanaman -  Motion to take Ryan into Squad , All in favor, none opposed . Welcome Ryan 

Kumaravel Panneerselvam - Motion to take Kumar  into Squad , All in favor, none opposed. 
Welcome Kumar 

Ravi Vijay - Motion to take Ravi into Squad , All in favor, none opposed. Welcome Ravi 

Ishwarya Pabbathi - Motion to take Ishwarya into Squad , All in favor, none opposed. Welcome 
Ishwarya 

 

Guest Report – Neil Lewis (Deputy Mayor) 

● Congratulations to the new members who got voted in 

● New members have joined in our township police department  

● No planning board activities  

● Covid - NJ is seeing decreasing levels , Middlesex is in yellow  

● Township committee meeting June 8th  

● Magic show next Thursday  

 

 

https://www5.whentowork.com/cgi-bin/w2wE3.dll/empemplist.htm?SID=6706603384416&SkillFilter=-1
https://www5.whentowork.com/cgi-bin/w2wE3.dll/empemplist.htm?SID=6706603384416&SkillFilter=-1


Police Report – Brandon Ullom  

● NA 
 

President’s Report – Arun Bantval 

● Welcome the new cadet team, activities planned with the cadets 
● Neena to report on the fund-raising activities  

 

VP Fundraising – Neena Karnad 

● Commercial Mailers got about us $600  

● Residential mailers are out 

● Activities are planned in Aug/Sep for example, Market fair  

 

VP Membership – Brian Gould 

● Not Present 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report – Suhaas Kamble 

● Report sent to the Recording Secretary 

 

Corresponding Secretary’s Report – Lucy Zhu 

● Be mindful in generating survey letters, there has been survey letters sent to every 
member in family who was involved in an incident  

● Received $750 donation from Windrows 



Recording Secretary’s Report - Anil Reddy Raavi 

● Reports received, will upload them to the site 

Cadet Report— Mark Vadakan 

● New Cadet is being boarded 
● Romeo fundraising was success yesterday 
● Planning more activities in July & Aug involving more  local business 
● Car wash is planned at Fire Dept might , we might have to share with Fire dept 
● Maplewood event coming up next week  
● We might have to plan event in other Neighborhoods too  

 
Cadet Advisor – Sreedevi Mallem  

 

Trustee Report – Krishna 

● Thanks to Harshit for fixing the lights 
● Make sure you use the 501C3 form for tax benefits when purchasing the items for the 

squad 
● Garage door to be fixed in next 3 weeks  
● Thanks to Harshit for fixing the flooding in bunk room 

 

Chaplin Report - Sheryl Brown 

● Congratulations to Don Ullom and Alexie Gone 

 

Chief’s Report—Don Vadakan  

Special Thanks 
● Trustees, for your support in funding uniforms 
● Station 49 - involving us in SS 49 retrofit 

Promotions 
● Bindu is now a riding member 

Protocols 
● 105 is back in service 
● 102 has gone in for repairs 
● 104 is gone in for a full revaluation 
● Rigs are now WiFi-enabled or will be shortly 



● CAD ems Dispatch integration 
Equipment/Supplies 
● Drive to collect Jumpbags - 5 are coming back 
● DHS is issuing Narcan. We are getting these now for free 
● Supplies online 

Training/Certifications Up To Date 
● Please update ems charts with your updated certs.  
● Do keep an eye on your credentials expiring, especially EMT and CPR 
● Please close out QA's raised and complete charts; 10 are still outstanding 
● Joint Drills 
● None 

Events 
● Merwick - initiated a conversation with the Administrator 
● Maplewood - joint events planning 

 
 

 
LOSAP Report - Jegan Gokulchandran 

● Township approved the LOSAP achievers  
● Working with them to set up the new accounts  
● Make sure you send an email with proof after a CEU is taken 

 
 

Grants Officer : Leena Nair 

Started working on grants for 102 replacements  

Working on small grants with local business  

 

Technology  -  Arun & Mark 

Mark : Thanks to Arun , started migrating email to Google  

Thanks to Harshit coming up with idea to update the site on monthly basis  

Cadet applications are closed 

Arun : every one has been set up emails on plainsbororescuesqaud.org , we are ready to 
migrate to GMAIL email services 



We can take advantage of google workspace like other features, classroom, Google meets etc  

Migration happens on Next Tuesday   

Medical supplies – Abhilash  

● Good with the supplies  
 

Non Medical supplies - Harshit 

● Good with the medical supplies  

 

Old Business 

● None 

 

New Business 

● None 
 
 
A motion to adjourn meeting made by Jegan Gokulchandran, seconded by Don Vadakan. 
 
VOTE: MOTION CARRIED.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:50 PM.  


